
My name is Chloe Vaughan and I am delighted to introduce myself as one of the parent 

governors for Wrockwardine Wood Infant school and Oakengates Nursery Federation. 

I am in full time employment and also a part time student working towards a Business 

and Management degree. Alongside this, I also have my hands very full being a mother 

to my daughter who attends Oakengates nursery. 

My daughter is the reason I have decided to become a governor. I did a lot of research 

when I was looking for a Nursery place for my daughter.  I have gained an interest in the 

federation and the education it provides. The standards and learning environment were 

very important to me when I carried out my research.   

I have been so happy and pleased with my daughter’s progress at Oakengates Nursery 

in such a short time that when there was an opportunity to become a member of the 

governing board for the federation I jumped at this chance. I am eager to support the 

federation in my new role. 

I believe that my professional background and experience, as well as my current 

learning alongside being a parent will help me become an asset to the federation.  

I look forward to my journey as a member the Governing Board and I believe it will be a 

rewarding experience to be part of the leadership of the school. 

 

 


